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A Retreat to Sabak Awor 
 
December is 
the month when 
the travel bugs 
are super-active. At 
least they (unlike mosquitoes) don’t 
suck blood; they only suck dry your 
wallets which you can refill on your 
next payday. ☺ 
 
For those without ample cash to 
travel, it is not the end of the world. 
There are nearby places that afford 

good country retreat away from the stress of the concrete jungle here. 
 

So, 7 of us from JCC, 
with little dough to 
spare, were wise to 
pick Sabak Awor for 
a 2-day-1-night (3 – 4 
Dec) relaxing time 
beside the Muar river. 
There were fresh air, 
wonderful company, 
ample food … 
 

Yes, AMPLE FOOD is worth noting – What do you think of 9 meals being pro-
vided, packed into 2 days and one night?  

 
Some readers 
prefer pictures to 
words. So, I shall 
save thousands 
of words here 
and let a selec-
tion of photos 
speak about the 
enjoyment we 
had, both at the 

Sabak Awor itself and at some places along our 
journey.   
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There is time to work, including 
serving God in the church; there is 
time to take a break for recharging 
our energy and spirits.  
 
The photos provide a great memory 
of a great trip! 

 
My takeaway from this trip is that much can be 
achieved on low budget, with ample blessings from 
God who makes a lot of things possible.  
 

John Lee 
  

Thankful to God that He 
moved humble servants to 
render drops of talents and 
sweat to total up the success 
of the rebuilding project to 
His glory!  
              


